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September 11, 2020 
 
 
 
Lisa Patel 
President 
Toronto Regional Real Estate Board 
 
Dear Ms. Patel, 
 
On behalf of our 13,500 members, the Toronto Region Board of Trade sends our warmest congratulations to the 
Toronto Regional Real Estate Board, Canada’s largest real estate board, as you celebrate your 100th anniversary. 
 
As you know, our region is booming. We’re the fastest growing metropolitan area in North America – with tens 
of thousands of people moving here every year. When someone moves to the region, often one of their first 
experiences is with a realtor.  
 
That’s why your members – a group more than 56,000 strong – are such critical and sought-after professionals. 
You are ambassadors for the community, and you are valued partners in our work at the Board of Trade 
providing critical, leading indicators to the growth and competitiveness of our region. 
 
Realtors are also key players in a business’ scale-up journey. When helping entrepreneurs move their ventures 
from kitchen tables and garages to store fronts and office towers, realtors consider the needs, limitations and 
the vision of a business. 
 
We share a goal to make Toronto one of the most competitive and sought-after business regions in the world. 
We can reach that goal, together. 
 
Happy anniversary! 
 
 
 
Jan De Silva 
President & CEO 
 
 


